P.O. Box 566, Kennebunkport, ME 04046

Town of Kennebunkport, ME ph: 207.967 4243

08_13_2014

BEACH ADVISORY

The laboratory test results are in for samples taken on
August 12th. All sites are ELEVATED except the Norwood Access and a beach advisory is in
place until further notice.
The Town of Kennebunkport participates in the Maine Healthy Beaches Program which is a
cooperative partnership to test the water quality of Maine beaches. Volunteers take tests once
each week. If tests identify elevated bacteria levels, the public is notified to avoid water contact.
NOTE: An Advisory is posted with any sample result exceeding the EPA set limit of 104.

Colony Beach: 752 8/14/2014 resample 86
Mouth of the Little River: 414 75
Public Access at Broadway: 110
Norwood Access: 10
Mouth of the Batson/Smith Rivers: 211 5

Testing has been done again today, August 13, 2014.

Judy Barrett Kennebunkport Beach Manager






